
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE NASHUA PUBLIC LIBRARY 

 

A regular meeting of the Board of Library Trustees was held at 7:00 pm on June 6, 2020. 

Due to the library’s closure to the public related to COVID-19 the meeting was held virtually 

using Cisco Webex Meetings. 

Trustees present were: 

Linda Laflamme (Chairman) 

David Pinsonneault  

Paul Bergeron 

Scott Jaquith 

Kristin Kane 

  Manny Espitia 

     

Also present were Library Director Jennifer McCormack, Assistant Director Jenn Hosking, who 

took the minutes. 

Chairman Laflamme called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm.  

Chairman Laflamme received communication at 7:13 pm from a member of the public 

that the meeting was not accessible for the public to join.  For this reason the Board concluded 

the meeting and will reschedule it when the meeting is accessible to the public. 

 

 Attest_______________________________________ 

      David K. Pinsonneault, Secretary 


